
Friends of the Northumberland Strait <info@friendsofthenorthumberlandstrait.ca>

Please post my attached response to Northern Pulp's EA on the FONS website!
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SUSAN IRVIN <sueirvin@rogers.com> Sun, Nov 3, 2019 at 8:52 AM
To: info@friendsofthenorthumberlandstrait.ca

Our family’s property, at Moody Cove, with four cottages, has been in the family since the late 1800’s!  For years we had
the privilege of enjoying our mile long beach - at the Pictou Lighthouse beach, every Sunday crowded with delighted
families and their children, but now not a soul, as the water is the colour of Coke, and any bathing suit with whit turns
brown!  At night especially, depending on the wind, the stench is so bad most of us pull the sheets over our faces! 

Health wise, Doctors have blamed serious illnesses such as Cancer, breathing difficulties and so on with regards to NP’s
emissions!  Tourism in our historic town of Pictou has been affected, and most importantly, our precious Northumberland
Strait’s 
Ecosystem will definitely be affected if the Pipe is relocated to Caribou!  And our ex Premier, John Hamm, sits smugly on
the Board Committee of NP, collecting a nicely financial sum!  For shame!  His cottage, also bordering the
Northumberland shore, is far enough along the coastline, that the don’t suffer the consequences like we do! 

Enough! This Monster, NP must go!  Pay off The workers, and its over and done with!

Sent from my iPad
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